
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/6/2017 2:24:46 PM
Subject: RE: Celebration of our country

Got it.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 2:24 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: Celebration of our country
 
​They're just going for Sunday.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2017 2:10 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Celebration of our country 
 
Ok. TB mentioned that as of yesterday they were not going... had that changed?
 
Get Outlook for iOS

On Thu, Jul 6, 2017 at 1:30 PM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

​He and his family will be at Camp Hope. He'd like to come back and preach one Sunday. He knows the 
pastor and will be in touch.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2017 9:26 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Celebration of our country 
 
Please advise.
 
Lily
 
From: Helen Sutherland [mailto:helen.sutherland95@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2017 12:19 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Subject: Celebration of our country
I would like to invite you to a celebration of our country at our church Oakdale Baptist Church in Townville, 
SC on Sunday July the ninth at 6:00. Our choir will present a presentation on what our country was founded 
on. It is a very moving and quite a lesson on what we all need to be reminded of. We would be honored to 
have you attend. Thank you for your service to our great state of SC. Helen Sutherland
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